
 

 

February 13, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re        School Presentations – Aberdeen Elementary and Chief Dan George Middle 
 
 
This report is being presented to the Board for information. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
To deepen the understanding and connection between the Board's activities and the district's core mission of 
preparing students for a lifetime of success, School Presentations will serve as a standard feature at Public 
Board Meetings and are scheduled for the next two years. This strategic initiative provides a dynamic and 
interactive forum for our staff and students to showcase innovative work happening in our schools, 
highlighting how efforts contribute to student achievement and align with operational plans.  
 
The following schools will be present at the February 2024 Public Board Meeting: 
 

• Aberdeen Elementary: Staff and students from Aberdeen will provide Trustees with insight into a 
program being implemented to enhance student well-being through targeted teaching methods and 
positive behaviour supports. Students will share how they became involved in WITS kids and will 
showcase projects they are working on. Principal Melissa Wilsdon will accompany the students. 
 

• Chief Dan George Middle: Students from Chief Dan George will share an update on their upcoming 
school play, Aladdin, and will discuss the preparations and collaborative efforts that make this 
production a highlight of the school year. Principal Jamie Beck and Vice-Principal Melanie Trudeau 
will accompany the students. 


